
From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 8/15/2013 5:24:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Copies of Aug. 1 Confidential GHG Applications

Hi Meredith,

Please disregard. I just found a hard copy that had been delivered to ED.

Thanks,

Jason

From: Houck, Jason
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 1:15 PM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com; Allen, Meredith; Allen, Cathie; Ken Wittman 
(Ken.Wittman@libertyutilities.com)
Subject: Copies of Aug. 1 Confidential GHG Applications

Hi All,

Can you please send me a soft copy of the confidential versions of your GHG applications that 
you filed on August 1? If you don’t have a soft copy, a hardcopy will do.

Thanks,

Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies
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